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Friday 8th November, 2013

The school appointed Colleen Cameron as a teaching assistant this week. Colleen currently works as the learning officer at Norwich Castle Museum. She is bi-lingual in French and English having lived in Canada! We very much look forward to her starting this December.
REMINDER - ECO schools Re-cycling Bins We have 3 coloured re-cycling bins on our playground for each of the following items: Ink cartridges, batteries and clothes! We are keen to promote their use so if you have any of these items to re-cycle please use our bins. Thank you. 


Term Dates 
Autumn Term 2013 

Sunday 10th Class4 to perform at Norwich Theatre Royal 

Wed 13th to Fri 15th Class 4 Residential to Horstead 

Fri 15th Newsletter

Saturday 16th OPEN MORNING 

Mon 18th Children In Need  
Mon 18th to Fri 22nd Anti Bullying Week 

Fri 22nd Newsletter

Wed 27th Parents Maths Morning All Classes 

Thurs 28th Class1 'Stay and Play' 9.00 to 10.00 

Fri 29th Newsletter

DEC Fri 6th Newsletter 

Tues 10th KS2 Christmas Play 9.15 A.M. Village Hall 

Wed 11th KS2 Christmas Play 5.30 P.M. Village Hall 

Thurs 12th F/S & KS1 Christmas Play School Hall 9.15 

Fri 13th F/S & KS1 Christmas Play School Hall 9.15

Fri 13th Newsletter 
Thurs 19th Christmas Dinner

Fri 20th Christingle 2PM

Spring Term 2014JAN SCHOOL RE-OPENS TUESDAY 7th January
FEB

Wed 12th to Fri 14th Class 3 Residential to Holt Halll

Half term  17th to 21st February

Egg Drop Challenge

EASTER 7th April to 22nd April

Kiddy Cook's Christmas Cookery Workshop - special one off festive cookery fun at

 Robert Kett Junior on Saturday 7th December. Book early to avoid disappointment at www.wymondhamcluster.org/events 

[image: image3.wmf]
Parents Maths Morning Wednesday 27th November


Have you ever wondered how to best help your child complete their maths homework? Following our successful parents maths calculations evening last year, we are opening our class doors to give parents the chance to watch children at work completing different calculations in the four rules: + - x ÷ Each year group in school will be working on number problems - parents will be able to walk through the school and visit each class to observe how children solve number problems and the strategies they use. More information will follow – our calculations policy in on the school website.

















CLUSTER Extended Schools Co-ordinator Anna Brett: Wymondham's Great War This exciting cluster World War One project has now started with both high schools carrying out research and script writing workshops. All cluster schools will be involved in some way starting from January, carrying out local research, to produce their part of the Festival Day on July 5th 2014. More information on individual projects will come from your school. 


If any adults would like to volunteer their help in any aspect of the project, please contact Anna Brett on 07545 502167. Similarly if you have any specific World War One family stories that you would like to share, please get in touch. Follow the progress of the project at the blog: � HYPERLINK "http://www.wymondhamsgreatwar.blogspot.co.uk/" \o "http://www.wymondhamsgreatwar.blogspot.co.uk/" �www.wymondhamsgreatwar.blogspot.co.uk�


or on twitter: @wymgreatwar








Children in Need: Monday 18th November Children can wear something yellow and bring £1!





OPEN DAY The School’s Open Day for prospective new parents is Saturday 16th November from 10 a.m. 








